



Ysgol Yr Holl Saint All Saints' School

A Voluntary Aided Church in Wales School



Cylchlythyr - Newsletter - 05.09.2025

Dear parents and carers,

It has been an absolute pleasure to welcome pupils back to school this week. Our new Nursery and Reception pupils have settled into routines very well as have the new pupils joining us across other year groups. I have been very impressed with how well pupils have engaged in their learning this week, with a calm and purposeful feel right across the school.

Thank you for your support as we await Parent Pay rolling over, we are hopeful that the system will be up and running fully later on today and any new log on information needed will be sent home on Monday. Should you have any queries, please do contact the school office regarding Parent Pay.

Next week, you are warmly invited to our Welcome Meetings. These are important meetings to share logistical information and to give you chance to ask any questions related to teaching and learning in school. Please do make every effort to attend these and meet your child's class teacher.

We have an incredibly busy school year planned; you can subscribe to our school website calendar to keep up to date with all key events. I would like to thank my entire team for their hard work in starting the year off so successfully and look forward to our continued fruitful home/school partnership. I hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing you at our Welcome Meetings next week.

Diolch, Mr Hatwood

Reception – First Day Photographs

Our new Reception pupils settled well into their classes and routines. Pupils had a wonderful time exploring their new environments, meeting new friends and starting learning in their new units of work.













Academi Genedlaethol ar gyfer Arweinyddiaeth Addysgol Cymru National Academy for Educational Leadership Wales



Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

Our Value of the Half Term is 'Generosity'

"Respect everyone and love the family of believers ."

1 Peter 2:17





MacMillan Coffee Morning

We will be holding our annual MacMillan Coffee Morning on Friday 26th September 2025 from 9.15 – 11.30am. You are warmly invited to join us for this special fundraising event and we kindly ask for donations of cakes to sell to come to school over the days beforehand.

We will be making time for pupils to also purchase cakes during morning breaktime as part of our fundraiser. Due to the capacity of our school hall and popularity of this event, pupils will not be able to join parents during the event.











Academi Genedlaethol ar gyfer Arweinyddiaeth Addysgol Cymru National Academy for Educational Leadership Wales